
               
It   has   been   an   exciting   and   thrilling   start   to   Year   2   so   far   in   the   past   few   weeks.  
We   have   learnt   many   of   the   new   rules   and   expectations   that   will   allow   us   all   to  

learn   to   the   very   best   of   our   ability.  
We   have   the   class   bean   bags,   yes  
bean   bags.   There   are   four   for   our  
seating   pleasure.   Not   to   mention  
the   multiple   laptables   and   the  
huge   pile   of   cushions.   Some   of   the  
unique   parts   of   2Blue.  

 
In   Reading,   we   have   been   using   the   comprehension   strategy   of   visualising   which  
is   about   creating   a   mental   image   of   what   we   read.   We   have   been   visualising  
Australia   Day   traditions   and   the   Chinese   New   Year   by   visualising   the   traditional  
story   about   the   Year   of   Animals   and   the   zodiac.  
 
In   Writing,   we   have   been   revisiting   nouns,   proper   nouns   and   common   and   the  
pronoun   which   all   help   us   write   more   interesting   and   relevant   sentences.   
 

In   Maths,   we   created   quite   a   few  
tally   tables   about   our   favourite   fruit,  
our   birthday   months,   family   pets  
and   even   our   hair   colour.   We  
created   a   picture   together   as   a   class  
and   then   we   created   two   picture  
graphs   by   ourselves.   We   are   so   clever   in   2Blue.  

 
In   Religion,   we   are   looking   at   the   images   of  
God   as   Father,   Mother,   Shepherd   and   a   Potter.  
This   week   we   made   something   that   reflects  
God   using   plasticine.  
 
 
It   has   only   been   three   weeks   and   things   are   really   happening   in   2Blue.  


